Betty, please add to the list of comments on the supplement.

Thanks 

Mo
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To

<mo.madani@dca.state.fl.us>, <betty.stevens@dca.state.fl.us>

FBC modification comment #2

	


	


I would like to express my support of Modifications 1215 and 1453 for the adoption of the 2005 NEC.  The document has been thoroughly examined by the IAEI and BOAF and is generally regarded as a superior document to the 2002 NEC.  

Thank you,

Bryan P. Holland

4970 City Hall Blvd.

North Port, Fl 34286

(941) 429 – 7053

bholland@cityofnorthport.com
